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September 16,2008 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket # 080365-TI (Cancellation Request for T1916) 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

This letter is an update to our original request dated June 12, 2008 to cancel 
TI916 for Zero Plus Dialing, Inc. Zero Plus Dialing, Inc. is actually a fictitious name 
under registration number T1348; therefore, we no longer need the TI916 registration. 

Please contact me at (210) 949-7405, if you have any additional questions. 
We have enclosed the final Regulatory Assessment Fee associated with T1916. 

Respectfully, 

Sylvia Castillo 
Director Regulatory Affairs 


